

## STATE OF CONNECTICUT CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051 Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950 E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc

## VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

February 8, 2021

TO: Service List dated December 7, 2020

FROM: Melanie Bachman, Executive Director MAB

RE: DOCKET NO. 496 - Tarpon Towers II, LLC application for a Certificate of

Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications facility located at 800 Prospect Hill Road,

Windsor, Connecticut.

Comments have been received from The Connecticut Department of Public Health, Drinking Water Section, on January 28, 2021. A copy of the comments is attached for your review.

MB/RDM/lm

c: Council Members



Deidre S. Gifford, MD, MPH Acting Commissioner



Ned Lamont Governor Susan Bysiewicz Lt. Governor

**Drinking Water Section** 

January 28, 2021

Ms. Melanie Bachman Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council Ten Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

RE: **DOCKET NO. 496** - Tarpon Towers II, LLC application for a Certificate of

Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications facility located at 800 Prospect Hill Road,

Windsor, Connecticut. DPH Project # 2021-0022

Dear Ms. Bachman:

The Drinking Water Section of the Department of Public Health has reviewed the application associated with the above noted Docket for potential impacts to any sources of public drinking water supply. This project does not appear to be in a public water supply source water area; therefore, the Drinking Water Section has no comments at this time.

Sincerely,

Lori J. Mathieu

Public Health Branch Chief

Mathieu 21

Environmental Health and Drinking Water Branch

c: Jim Vannoy, MPH., Chief, Environmental Health Section, Department of Public Health Heather Aaron, MPH, LHNA, Deputy Commissioner, DPH





